
Deanery of Digital & Computing Services (IIT Mandi) recently organized a three-day 

bootcamp in collaboration with CDAC for its students and community members. Held from 

February 28th to March 1st, 2024, across both the south and north campuses, the bootcamp 

aimed to educate NSM users about the cluster environment and fundamental HPC concepts. 

This initiative underscores IIT Mandi's commitment to providing valuable learning 

opportunities and fostering a deeper understanding of high-performance computing among 

its stakeholders. 

 

 

 



 

This collaborative effort highlights IIT Mandi's dedication to fostering a culture of innovation 

and technological proficiency among its members, ensuring their readiness for future 

challenges in the digital landscape. 


